
The Management and Staff of

HSBC Private Banking Holdings (Suisse) SA
wish to inform you with great sadness of the passing of their dear friend and colleague

Mrs Aline Mazoni Brugnaro Vollmann 
on 24 October 2017. Aline was an exemplary and highly committed colleague who was 
very appreciated by her peers. Our thoughts go out to Aline’s family and close ones during 
this difficult time.


